# <u>Simon Lebus responds to the Secretary</u> of State's letter of 13 January 2021

#### Help us improve GOV.UK

To help us improve GOV.UK, we'd like to know more about your visit today. We'll send you a link to a feedback form. It will take only 2 minutes to fill in. Don't worry we won't send you spam or share your email address with anyone.

Email address	
Send me the survey	

## <u>Letter from Gavin Williamson to Simon</u> Lebus

Following the Prime Minister's announcement of new national restrictions on 4 January 2021, the government announced exams this year would not go ahead as planned.

On 12 January 2021, Rt Hon Gavin Williamson CBE MP, Secretary of State for Education sent a letter to Simon Lebus, Ofqual's Chief Regulator. This letter outlines the process to agree alternative arrangements for exams in 2021.

## National Data Guardian invites feedback on draft Caldicott Guardian guidance

### Help us improve GOV.UK

To help us improve GOV.UK, we'd like to know more about your visit today. We'll send you a link to a feedback form. It will take only 2 minutes to fill in. Don't worry we won't send you spam or share your email address with

anyone.
Email address
Send me the survey
£28 million to trial innovative new uses of 5G to improve people's lives
Help us improve GOV.UK
To help us improve GOV.UK, we'd like to know more about your visit today. We'll send you a link to a feedback form. It will take only 2 minutes to fill in. Don't worry we won't send you spam or share your email address with anyone.
Email address
Send me the survey
Landmark reform of mental health laws
Help us improve GOV.UK

To help us improve GOV.UK, we'd like to know more about your visit today. We'll send you a link to a feedback form. It will take only 2 minutes to fill in. Don't worry we won't send you spam or share your email address with anyone.

Email address
---------------

Send me the survey